
Flexibility can make a huge difference for the success of our students right now. 

 

Do communicate regularly with your students. 

Do extend assignment deadlines. 

Do record your live lectures in Zoom and post                 

them in Canvas. 

Do expand the window timeline for exams. 

Do be flexible. 

 

Don’t assume students have access to a printer             

   or any other technology. 

Don’t require webcams. 

Don’t require attendance at synchronous meetings. 

Don’t assume students have reliable internet             

   or a quiet space to work or more free time. 

Don’t assign group work or additional work. 

them in Canvas. 


